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Meltron receives follow-on order from Metsä Board in Finland 
  
Meltron has received an additional order for its Meltron High Bay (MHB) product from 
Metsä Board in Finland. The customer has evaluated the product with a pilot installation 
since a couple of months in the Äänekosi factory. Metsä is very satisfied with the superior 
quality of the Meltron products, especially considering the demanding environments in 
which they are installed. The excellent light uniformity and optics of the Meltron High Bay 
gives a significant improvement of the operational work environment. With the positive 
outcome of the pilot installation Metsä Board has now decided to move on with a 
production installation of the MHB luminaries and have ordered additional units from 
Meltron for close to 30 k€. 
  
- We are happy to see that our customers so clearly see and value the performance of our 
products, says Ville Sistonen, CEO of Meltron. The industrial production segment is very 
important for Meltron. Our products are built to handle the toughest environments and 
provide excellent light output. We are delighted to see a company like Metsä Board choosing 
us as the vendor. This gives us the opportunity to further increase the cooperation with 
other factories in the Metsä Board Group. 
 
We expect soon to be able to confirm similar follow-on installation with other large 
industrial companies, concludes Ville Sistonen. 
 
 
 

 
 

About Meltron – “More than Just Light” 

Meltron AB designs, manufactures and sells LED lighting solutions which are based on 
interdisciplinary application of electronics, optics, thermodynamics and nano-structures. 
“More Than Just Light” translates into energy savings, superior light quality, product life-time 



savings, increased productivity, safety and wellbeing.  Meltron provides high quality solutions 
for the most demanding environments in infrastructure, industry, logistics and agriculture.  

LED lighting is one of the fastest growing major industries of the world. The annual growth of 
the industrial sector currently amounts to 47 percent, and the entire market is projected to 
generate turnover of USD 100 billion in 2020, according to Edison 
Research. 

Meltron's share is traded on NGM Nordic MTF under the ticker MLTR.  

 
 
For more information, please contact: 
Ville Sistonen, CEO of Meltron AB, ph: +358 40 746 4781; ville.sistonen@meltron.fi  
 
Meltron AB, Embassy House, Linnégatan 89C, SE-115 23 Stockholm 
Meltron Oy, Laivakatu 3, FI-00150 Helsinki 
 
Read more at www.meltron.com  
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